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Posted by : admin
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Dear UCAM Members and UC Alumni,

We are pleased to inform you all that the event has received popular support, and the New
Zealand High Commission has informed us this morning that the acceptance of further bookings
is now closed.

It is clear from the comments we have received, and from the responses, that the concept of an
Â“All New Zealand Universities Alumni Networking DinnerÂ” is popular, and that we should
continue holding them on regular basis.

This is just to inform you all that bookings are now closed.

Many thanks indeed.

My kind regards,

UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY ALUMNI, MALAYSIA 
Richard Tankersley

RICHARD TANKERSLEY
President
Tel: 03 2141 0822
Fax: 03 2141 0843
H/P: 019 221 2222
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